
 

    
   

 
 

 
18th February 2022 

 

SPE/455.LCO 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Tate Modern Trip Saturday 19th March 2022 
 
I am pleased to confirm that I will be running a trip to the Tate Modern, as part of the Schools ambition to bring 
joy into the curriculum after a difficult 18 months. 
 
Tate Modern is a fantastic place to visit and may of particular interest to students who want to study Art and DT. 
There is a shop on site should your child wish to purchase food and drink they will need to bring some money or if 
they wish to bring a packed lunch there is an area we can use. 
 
The cost of the trip is £20. Please be aware that as there are only 45 places available they will be allocated on a 
first come, first served basis.  
  
If your son/daughter would like to attend please log on to pay and provide consent and medical information on 
ParentPay by 1st March 2022. If you require log on information or financial assistance please contact the Finance 
Office at  finance@stowhigh.com  
 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me s.peckford@stowhigh.com  
 
Kind regards 

 
Simon Pecfrord  
Mr Simon Peckford 
Head of Year 8 
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